
 
Flamborough CE Primary School 

        Growing with God and Striving for excellence 

    

Celebration Assembly    

  
 

Puffins – Abel & Ralfie 

Gulls – Freya & Addy  

Kittiwakes – Elliot, Logan 

Travis & Rocco 

Gannets – William & August 

 
 

Extra Curricular activities  

Joey won an award for taking part in an activity where lots of games 
were played and Lissie has won a medal for majorettes, 5th place 
individually and a 3rd place trophy for her troupe. 
 

 

 

7 a side Football 
Year 5 and 6 took part in a 7-a-side football 
festival at Bridlington School Astro this week. Mrs 
Wardell was impressed with their focus and attitude 
throughout the matches. Well done team. 
 

 

 
 
Celebration Assembly for last week... 

Gulls –  Darla & Eden 

Kittiwakes – Lacey, Ben, Autumn & Kacey 

           Friday 22nd September 2023 



Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Calling all bakers.... we are hosting a Macmillan coffee 
event on the afternoon of Thursday 28th September and 
we need donations of baking to help us raise funds for the 
charity. 
Any and all donations will be greatly received and the 
doors will be open from 2:30pm so that you are able to 
join us for tea and coffee. 
If anyone would like to help at the event, please let us 
know. 

 

Lighthouse Club 
We would still like to ask if anyone has any role play toys, home corner toys 
etc that are in good condition, that we could use for Lighthouse Club. Please 
contact me if you have anything that you would like to donate. Many thanks 
 

Robin Wood 
Mrs Norland and Mrs Blair took the year 6 children on 
their residential to Robin Wood last week and it is no 
surprise to hear that they had 
a fanatic time and were 
impeccably well behaved!  
 
 

Reminders 
 Please remind children to brink PE kit into school at the start of the 

week and take it home at the weekend for washing. It is important that 
it is in school each week. All hair must be tied up. 

 Can you please return data sheets and consent forms as soon as 
possible. 

 For the flu vaccine you will need to go online and register your child 
even if you do not want them to have the vaccine. The link is on 
ClassDojo. 

Next Week 

 On Tuesday 26th September – Year 5&6 children will be taking part 
in a cross country event. 

 On Thursday 28th September – McMillan coffee afternoon from 
2:30pm 

Have a nice weekend! 


